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Levofloxacin, sold under the trade names Levaquin among others, is an antibiotic. It is used to treat a number of
bacterial infections including acute bacterial sinusitis, pneumonia, urinary tract infections, chronic prostatitis, and some
types of gastroenteritis. Along with other antibiotics it may be used to treat tuberculosis, Drug class?: ?Fluoroquinolone.
Feb 4, - The pharmacokinetics of levofloxacin has been investigated in many animal species including rabbits [7], cats
[8], calves [9], stallions [10], camels [11], lactating goats [12], and quails [13]. However, there is no available
information on the kinetics of levofloxacin in Muscovy ducks and the literature in respect. Apr 25, - The safety and
efficacy of levofloxacin for use in the prophylaxis of inhalational anthrax Levofloxacin pharmacokinetics were
evaluated in various populations. Levofloxacin plasma concentrations achieved in humans serve as a surrogate The one
levofloxacin treated animal that died of anthrax did so. Animal Toxicology and/or Pharmacology. Inhalational Anthrax
(Post-Exposure). CLINICAL STUDIES. 2. DOSAGE AND ADMINISTRATION. Nosocomial Pneumonia. Dosage in
Adult Patients with Normal Renal. Community-Acquired Pneumonia: day. Function. Treatment Regimen.
Pharmacokinetic and efficacy studies with levofloxacin were performed in the common marmoset (Callithrix jacchus)
model of inhalational tularemia. Plasma levofloxacin pharmacokinetics were determined in six animals in separate
single-dose and multidose studies. Plasma drug concentrations were analyzed using liquid. Learn about the veterinary
topic of Quinolones, including Fluoroquinolones. Find specific details on this topic and related topics from the Merck
Vet Manual. Jump to Pharmacology - Levofloxacin, a fluoroquinolone antiinfective, is the optically active L-isomer of
ofloxacin. Levofloxacin is used to treat bacterial conjunctivitis, sinusitis, chronic bronchitis, community-acquired
pneumonia and pneumonia caused by penicillin-resistant strains of Streptococcus pneumoniae, skin. Animal Toxicology
and/or Pharmacology. Levofloxacin and other quinolones have been shown to cause arthropathy in immature animals of
most species tested [see Warnings and Precautions]. In immature dogs (45 months old), oral doses of 10 mg/kg/day for 7
days and intravenous doses of 4 mg/kg/day for 14 days of. Jul 10, - Arvind Kumar, Anu Rahal, Ram Ragvendra, Atul
Prakash, Rajesh Mandil and S.K. Garg, Pharmacokinetics of Levofloxacin Following Intravenous and Intramuscular
Administration in Cattle Calves. Asian Journal of Animal and Veterinary Advances, 7: DOI: /ajava Pharmacokinetics
and dosage regimen of levofloxacin in buffalo calves after single subcutaneous administration. Data Ram, Vinod K.
Dumka*, Harpal S. Sandhu, and Mukesh Raipuria. Department of Pharmacology and Toxicology, College of Veterinary
Science, Guru Angad Dev Veterinary and. Animal Sciences University.
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